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This early work by James Oliver Curwood was originally published in 1917 and we are now republishing it
with a brand new introductory biography. In the short story “The Fiddling Man,” Sergeant Fitzgerald
investigates a mysterious dead body that arrives at Northwest Mounted Police outpost barracks. James Oliver
'Jim' Curwood was an American action-adventure writer and conservationist. He was born on 12th June,
1878, in Owosso, Michigan, USA. In 1900, Curwood sold his first story while working for the Detroit News-
Tribune, and after this, his career in writing was made. By 1909 he had saved enough money to travel to the
Canadian northwest, a trip that provided the inspiration for his wilderness adventure stories. The success of
his novels afforded him the opportunity to return to the Yukon and Alaska for several months each year –
allowing Curwood to write more than thirty such books. Curwood's adventure writing followed in the
tradition of Jack London. Like London, Curwood set many of his works in the wilds of the Great Northwest
and often used animals as lead characters (Kazan, Baree; Son of Kazan, The Grizzly King and Nomads of
the North). Many of Curwood's adventure novels also feature romance as primary or secondary plot
consideration. This approach gave his work broad commercial appeal and helped drive his appearance on
several best-seller lists in the early 1920s. His most successful work was his 1920 novel, The River's End.
The book sold more than 100,000 copies and was the fourth best-selling title of the year in the United States,
according to Publisher's Weekly. He contributed to various literary and popular magazines throughout his
career, and his bibliography includes more than 200 such articles, short stories and serializations. Curwood
was an avid hunter in his youth; however, as he grew older, he became an advocate of environmentalism and
was appointed to the 'Michigan Conservation Commission' in 1926. The change in his attitude toward
wildlife can be best expressed by a quote he gave in The Grizzly King: that 'The greatest thrill is not to kill
but to let live.' Despite this change in attitude, Curwood did not have an ultimately fruitful relationship with
nature. In 1927, while on a fishing trip in Florida, Curwood was bitten on the thigh by what was believed to
have been a spider and he had an immediate allergic reaction. Health problems related to the bite escalated
over the next few months as an infection set in. He died soon after in his nearby home on Williams Street, on
13th August 1927.
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From reader reviews:

Michael Pauls:

Book is to be different for every grade. Book for children till adult are different content. As you may know
that book is very important for all of us. The book The Fiddling Man seemed to be making you to know
about other knowledge and of course you can take more information. It doesn't matter what advantages for
you. The e-book The Fiddling Man is not only giving you more new information but also to become your
friend when you feel bored. You can spend your own spend time to read your book. Try to make relationship
with all the book The Fiddling Man. You never truly feel lose out for everything if you read some books.

Janice Nolan:

The e-book with title The Fiddling Man contains a lot of information that you can find out it. You can get a
lot of profit after read this book. That book exist new information the information that exist in this reserve
represented the condition of the world today. That is important to yo7u to find out how the improvement of
the world. This kind of book will bring you inside new era of the internationalization. You can read the e-
book on your own smart phone, so you can read that anywhere you want.

Debra Daniel:

Would you one of the book lovers? If yes, do you ever feeling doubt when you find yourself in the book
store? Make an effort to pick one book that you find out the inside because don't determine book by its deal
with may doesn't work is difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not while fantastic as
in the outside seem likes. Maybe you answer could be The Fiddling Man why because the great cover that
make you consider with regards to the content will not disappoint a person. The inside or content is fantastic
as the outside or maybe cover. Your reading 6th sense will directly show you to pick up this book.

Sherry Nicholson:

This The Fiddling Man is brand-new way for you who has fascination to look for some information given it
relief your hunger associated with. Getting deeper you on it getting knowledge more you know or perhaps
you who still having small amount of digest in reading this The Fiddling Man can be the light food in your
case because the information inside this book is easy to get by means of anyone. These books acquire itself
in the form and that is reachable by anyone, that's why I mean in the e-book contact form. People who think
that in publication form make them feel drowsy even dizzy this e-book is the answer. So there is no in
reading a publication especially this one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for you. So ,
don't miss the item! Just read this e-book kind for your better life as well as knowledge.
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